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(808) 878-2642

February 12,2007

To whom it may concern:

I retained Colan Preston for three projects on my Kula property: One project was
a downstairs addition to my main residence, another was the expansion/remodel of an
existing auxiliary structure and the third was the construction of a custom sauna. All of
these jobs were complex and required a great deal of skill, experience and craftsmanship.
All of the projects were well done and have enhanced the value of my property.

The quality ofMr. Preston's work was outstanding and his suggestions on many
of the details to the projects on my property were very valuable. Mr. Preston also had
good relations with highly qualified plumbers, electricians and masons so that the aspects
of my projects that needed these specialized services were performed well and in a timely
fashion.

I highly recommend Mr. Preston as a builder. It was a pleasure to work for him.
You may contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.

Sincerely,

~ /1.
Brian R. Je


